# Central Baptist Church

Are you willing to adjust your life to whatever God reveals of Himself today?

9:30 A.M. Worship Service • Sunday, August 26, 2018

Prelude

"How Deep"

Mary Hill Davis Video / Welcome

Children's Message

Scripture Reading

"Glory to God Forever"

Hymn No. 28 "To God Be the Glory"

"Great Are You Lord"

Message by Pastor Mike Meadows

1 Corinthians 10: 14 - 22 (pew Bible page 606)

Time of Response
"Take My Life (Holiness)"

Offertory Prayer

Offertory

Special Called Business Meeting

Closing Benediction Prayer "Doxology"

CCLI #303878



# Music Minister Candidate Coming in View of a Call

The Music Minister Search Team is excited to announce that next weekend we will have Grant Collier leading worship in view of a call. Grant, his wife Corrie, and their three children (Josiah, Emi, and Seth) are coming to us from Georgia. The schedule of events for next week is as follows:

# Wednesday, August 29

6 pm – Q & A in the sanctuary Everyone is invited to participate.

The worship choir, accompanists, praise team, and band members will meet the Music Minister candidate during their regular times of rehearsal.

# Saturday, September 1

Church-Wide Meet & Greet

10 am – 11:30 am • Family Center

All are invited to come and meet

Grant and his family.

Refreshments will be served.

## Sunday, September 2

9:30 A.M. Service – The Music Minister candidate will lead music in the morning worship service. At the conclusion of the service, there will be a SPECIAL CALLED BUSINESS MEETING for the purpose of voting on the call of Grant Collier to serve as the next Music Minister of Central Baptist Church.

Please continue to pray for this process, the Music Minister Search Team, Central's staff, and the Grant Collier family.

# Vote Today August 26

On the recommendation of our Personnel Committee and Senior Pastor, Mike Meadows, we bring Melvin Cates forward as the next Associate Pastor of Central Baptist Church.

Melvin currently serves as our Pastor of Family and Students.

The following people have been recommended to serve as our Youth Minister Search Team:

Larry Greene
Phillip Shaver
Kevin Kaleh
Tammi Ogletree
Luis Amario

There will be a Special Called Business Meeting at the end of this morning's worship service in order to vote on the recommendations listed above. According to our Constitution and By-Laws, a majority vote of the congregation is required.

Retirement Reception
honoring

Tanet Melson

This Evening

6:00 P.M. in the Family Center

This will be the only 6 pm activity at Central tonight.

Week of Prayer for Texas Missions and Mary Hill Davis Offering September 9 – 16

Central's Goal: \$7,000.00

Missionaries' No. 1 need is for prayer support – focused, continuous prayers not only for

themselves but for the people to whom they bring the love of Christ. Starting in 1910, the Mary Hill Davis Offering® was established to empower state missions efforts for Texas Baptists. Your giving mobilizes ministries and missionaries to go make disciples and multiply churches among all peoples for the glory of God.

But you are the ones chosen by God, chosen for the high calling of priestly work, chosen to be a holy people, God's instruments to do His work and speak out for Him, to tell others of the night-and-day difference He made for you – from nothing to something, from rejected to accepted. 1 Peter 2: 9-10



# The Seven Principles for Making Marriage Work

Sundays at 6:00 pm Beginning September 9 Location: C200 (SPARK Room) Book Cost: \$10 (Pay at first class.)

With more than a million copies sold worldwide, *The Seven Principles for Making Marriage Work* (by Dr. John Gottman, PhD) has revolutionized the way we understand and enhance marriages.

This 9-week study will be led by Michael and Anna Chancellor. Both are licensed professional counsellors, and Michael is also a retired pastor. They have decades of experience in marriage, group, and individual counseling.

Sign up at the Welcome Center Desk or the church office.

---Tear Here For Your Convenience---

# Today's Scripture Reading

My mouth shall speak the praise of the LORD, And all flesh shall bless His holy name Forever and ever.

Psalm 145:21

---Tear Here For Your Convenien



Ladies, join us for a baby shower to show our love and support in honor of

# Trina Meadows

Tuesday August 28, 2018 6 pm in the Family Center

Questions: Call Wendy Guthrie @ 281-389-7572



Begins Sunday, September 9 6:00 P.M.

**Youth** (new this year):  $7^{th} - 9^{th}$ graders in the Oikos with leader, Beth Carlson

**Children:** 4<sup>th</sup> – 6<sup>th</sup> graders in the Children's Building with leader, Lillian Fisher



Sign Up Now for one of the many small groups set to begin in September. Flyers with details about each study are available at the sign-up table.

There is still time for you to start another small group. If you are interested, please call the church office. We have lots of resources from which you can choose.

# **Volunteers Needed**

on Wednesdays at 6 pm to help introduce and guide girls and boys (3 years old – 2<sup>nd</sup> grade) through God's Word using games, puppets, and cool theme nights.

a Wednesday evening meal available to be delivered, upon request, and free, to any Central member who is homebound. Call the church office if you are interested in serving.

AWANA: Volunteers are needed

**Deliver Wednesday Meals: Our** Homebound Meal Ministry makes

Committed to Preach, Teach, and Live the Gospel for the Glory of God!

### MINISTERIAL STAFF

Mike Meadows - Senior Pastor mmeadows@centrallivingston.com

Melvin Cates - Pastor of Family & Students mcates@centrallivingston.com

Jerrod Spaugh - Interim Worship Leader jerrod@pineywoodscamp.com

Shannon Radloff - Interim Choir Director 4shannonradloff@gmail.com



503 N. East Avenue, Livingston, Texas 77351 ● 936.327.5614 ● www.centrallivingston.com Email: cbc@centrallivingston.com WiFi Access - Central Guest Password: central5614 Facebook: facebook.com/cbclivingston • Twitter and Instagram: @CentralLIV



# SUNDAY, AUGUST 26, 2018

8:15 A.M. - Some Adult Bible Study Classes

9:10 A.M. - Prayer Time - Chapel 9:30 A.M. - Worship Service - WC 10:45 A.M. - S.P.A.R.K.- CC200; S.W.A.T. for 4th & 5<sup>th</sup> Graders – C202

11:00 A.M. - Bible Study for All Ages 6:00 P.M. - Retirement Reception for Janet Nelson - FC

# **MONDAY, AUGUST 27**

7:00 A.M. - Early AM Prayer - FC

### **TUESDAY, AUGUST 28**

6:00 P.M. - Baby Shower for Trina Meadows - FC

### **WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 29**

4:45 P.M. Fellowship Meal - FC 5:15 P.M. - Children's Choir (Grades 1-5) - WC, Choir Room 6:00 P.M.

Adults - Q & A Time with Music Minister Candidate, Grant Collier - WC; SEED/ESL Classes - WC

Youth - CRAVE Student Worship - Oikos Kids - AWANA (Boys & Girls Ages 3 Yrs. - 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade) -CC; GAs (Girls, Grades 3-5) in the Brick House; AIM (Boys, Grades 3-5) - FC

7:00 P.M. - Worship Choir Rehearsal - WC

8:00 P.M. - Band Rehearsal - WC

## **SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 1**

10:00 A.M. - Meet & Greet with Grant Collier and Family - FC

### **Building Abbreviation Key:**

WC - Worship Center FC - Family Center CC - Children's Center BH – Brick House CO - Church Office

**Membership at Central:** We at Central Baptist Church are a

congregation of born again believers who have been called together for the work of the kingdom. If you would like to learn more about membership at Central, please do one of the following: 1. Approach one of the ministers during or after the time of response. 2. Call the church office and make an appointment with the pastor or a minister.

# Deacons of the Week for Ministry

or Emergency Needs August 27 -September 2: Glen Goodwin (327.7254) Randy Crow (361.484.5068) Jim Sharp (327.3075) George Harrell (563.4733)

Today's Pedestal Flowers have been placed in recognition of Janet Nelson's retirement after 13 years of serving as our financial secretary. Thank you, Janet!

# Wednesday Family Fellowship Meals Resume August 22.

Menu for 8/29: King Ranch Chicken, beans, rice, and all the fixin's, dessert **Time:** 4:45 - 5:45 pm / Family Center **Location:** Family Center Cost: \$6 (Grade 6 – Adults) \$2 (Children thru 5<sup>th</sup> Grade) Cap of \$20.00 for immediate family

Reservations are not needed.

**Thanks:** Don and Dorothy Holy wish to thank the church family for their many acts of kindness - food, cards, visits, prayers, etc. Please continue to pray for them.



Deacons' Mini Retreat: Thursday, September 6<sup>th</sup> @ 6 pm in Family Center

Wednesday, September 26 See You at the Pole – before school Saw You at the Pole Youth Rally @ 6 pm off campus

